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generous, why effective leaders say “we” a lot, and how playing soccer can reduce
age-old conflicts. Understanding how identity works allows people to take control,
moving beyond wondering, “Who am I?” to answer instead, “Who do I want to be?”
Packed with fascinating insights, vivid case studies, and a wealth of pioneering
research, The Power of Us will change the way you understand yourself—and the
people around you—forever.
Keep Going Austin Kleon 2019-04-02 The world is crazy. Creative work is hard. And
nothing is getting any easier! In his previous books—Steal Like an Artistand Show
Your Work!, New York Times bestsellers with over a million copies in print
combined—Austin Kleon gave readers the key to unlock their creativity and then
showed them how to share it. Now he completes his trilogy with his most inspiring
work yet. Keep Going gives the reader life-changing, illustrated advice and
encouragement on how to stay creative, focused, and true to yourself in the face
of personal burnout or external distractions. Here is how to Build a Bliss
Station—a place or fixed period where you can disconnect from the world. How to
see that Every Day Is Groundhog Day—yesterday’s over, tomorrow may never come, so
just do what you can do today. How to Forget the Noun, Do the Verb—stop worrying
about being a “painter” and just paint. Keep working. Keep playing. Keep
searching. Keep giving. Keep living. Keep Going. It’s exactly the message all of
us need, at exactly the right time.
Evil Plans Hugh MacLeod 2011-02-17 The acclaimed author of Ignore Everybody is
back with more irreverent wisdom, wit, and original cartoons. "It has never been
easier to make a great living doing what you love. But to make it happen, first
you need an EVIL PLAN. Everybody needs to get away from lousy bosses, from boring,
dead-end jobs that they hate, and ACTUALLY start doing something they love,
something that matters. Life is short." -Hugh MacLeod Freud once said that in
order to be truly happy people need two things: the capacity to work and the
capacity to love. Evil Plans is about being able to do both at the same time. The
sometimes unfortunate side effect is that others will hate you for it. MacLeod's
insights are brash, wise, and often funny.
The Office of Historical Corrections Danielle Evans 2020-11-12 ‘Brilliant . . .
These stories are sly and prescient, a nuanced reflection of the world we are
living in.’ – Roxane Gay ‘Evans is blessed with perfect pitch.’ – Tayari Jones
‘Sublime short stories of race, grief, and belonging . . . an extraordinary new
collection.’ New Yorker Danielle Evans is widely acclaimed for her blisteringly
smart voice and X-ray insights into complex human relationships. With The Office
of Historical Corrections, Evans zooms in on particular moments and relationships
in her characters’ lives in a way that allows them to speak to larger issues of

The Rubber Brain Sue Morris 2018-07-30 Failed an exam, bungled an interview,
screwed up a relationship, broken your diet, or stuffed up at work? Yur brain is
the key to getting back on track. Change your life for the better. Learn how to
‘rubberise’ your brain, making it more flexible and resilient. Deal with
challenges in an optimal way, and ‘bounce’ back from adversity. Your brain
controls your conscious thoughts and behaviours, like deciding whether to study or
party, or whether to get two scoops of gelato or six. And when you find yourself
doing things that you wish you hadn’t done (like all that gelato), it’s likely
your brain has indulged in what psychological scientists call suboptimal thinking.
Essentially, your brain doesn’t always deliver the kind of thinking that leads to
desired positive outcomes, such as maintaining supportive friendships, and doing
well in your work, studies and social life. But you and your brain can do better.
In this book, five leading psychological educators show you simple tools derived
from solid science covering everything from positive psychology to goal setting,
from mindfulness to CBT, and from emotional regulation to moral reasoning, to
optimise your thinking. Using a model they have developed over years of study and
application you can discover how resilience and psychological flexibility combine
to allow you to choose ways of thinking in response to different situations that
will produce the best outcome for you for that situation. Read this book and learn
how to optimally tackle issues of motivation, stress, time-management, and
relationship maintenance. Your mind will be clearer and your life better.
The Power of Us Jay J. Van Bavel 2021-09-07 A “fascinating” (Charles Duhigg) and
“must-read” (Annie Duke) “page-turning package” (Publishers Weekly starred review)
for understanding identity and showing how our groups have a powerful influence on
our feelings, beliefs, and behavior—and can inspire both personal change and
social movements. If you're like most people, you probably believe that your
identity is stable. But in fact, your identity is constantly changing—often
outside your conscious awareness and sometimes even against your wishes—to reflect
the interests of the groups you belong to. In The Power of Us, psychologists
Dominic Packer and Jay Van Bavel integrate their own cutting-edge research in
psychology and neuroscience to explain how identity really works and how to
harness its dynamic nature to: Boost cooperation and productivity Overcome bias
Escape from echo chambers Break political gridlock Foster dissent and mobilize for
change Lead effectively Galvanize action to address persistent global problems
Along the way, they explore such seemingly unrelated phenomena as why a small town
in Germany spent decades divided by shoes, why beliefs persist after they are
disproven, how working together synchronizes our brains, what makes selfish people
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race, culture, and history. We meet Black and multi-racial characters who are
experiencing the universal confusions of lust and love, and getting walloped by
grief – all while exploring how history haunts us, personally and collectively.
Ultimately, she provokes us to think about the truths of American history – about
who gets to tell them, and the cost of setting the record straight. In ‘Boys Go to
Jupiter’ a white college student tries to reinvent herself after a photo of her in
a Confederate-flag bikini goes viral. In ‘Richard of York Gave Battle in Vain’ a
photojournalist is forced to confront her own losses while attending an old
friend’s unexpectedly dramatic wedding. And in the eye-opening title novella, a
Black scholar from Washington DC is drawn into a complex historical mystery that
spans generations and puts her job, her love life, and her oldest friendship at
risk.
Steal Like an Artist Austin Kleon 2012-02-28 Artist Austin Kleon’s beautifully
illustrated bestseller teaches readers how to use their surroundings and their own
creativity to discover their own artistic paths. Filled with clever infographics
and words of wisdom from Kleon, and peppered with quotes from other successful
artists, Steal Like an Artist, is an inspiration for both veteran and aspiring
artists everywhere.
Creative Thinkering Michael Michalko 2011-08-31 Why isn’t everyone creative? Why
doesn’t education foster more ingenuity? Why is expertise often the enemy of
innovation? Bestselling creativity expert Michael Michalko shows that in every
?eld of endeavor — from business and science to government, the arts, and even
day-to-day life — natural creativity is limited by the prejudices of logic and the
structures of accepted categories and concepts. Through step-by-step exercises,
illustrated strategies, and inspiring real-world examples, he shows readers how to
liberate their thinking and literally expand their imaginations by learning to
synthesize dissimilar subjects, think paradoxically, and enlist the help of the
subconscious mind. He also reveals the attitudes and approaches that diverse
geniuses share — and anyone can emulate. Fascinating and fun, Michalko’s
strategies facilitate the kind of lightbulb-moment thinking that changes lives —
for the better.
The Present Spencer Johnson 2010-06-10 This concise and brilliantly readable
parable can teach you how to live in the present and reset your approach to life
to achieve happiness and contentment. From the multimillion-bestselling author of
WHO MOVED MY CHEESE? and perfect for fans of Derren Brown, Mark Manson and Glennon
Doyle. What Readers are saying: ***** - 'A wonderful book which makes you
appreciate life and what we have.' ***** - 'I have certainly found a way that
might help me to find my purpose in life and regain my enthusiasm again.' ***** 'What a great little book... makes you feel good all the way through. I feel so
much better already with issues at work.'
*******************************************************************************
For over two decades, Spencer Johnson has been inspiring and entertaining millions
with his simple, yet insightful stories of work and life that speak directly to
the heart and soul. THE PRESENT is an engaging story of a young man's journey to
adulthood, and his search for The Present, a mysterious and elusive gift he first
hears about from a great old man. Later, when the young boy becomes a young man,
disillusioned with his work and his life, he returns to ask the old man, once
again, to help him find The Present. The old man responds, 'Only you have the
power to find The Present for yourself.' So the young man embarks on a tireless
search for the secret to his personal happiness and business acumen. It is only
after the young man has searched high and low and given up his relentless pursuit
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that he relaxes and discovers The Present - and all the promises it offers. THE
PRESENT will help you focus on what will make you happy and successful in your
work and in your personal life. Like the young man, you may find that it is the
best gift you can ever give yourself...
The Steal Like an Artist Journal Austin Kleon 2015-10-06 From the New York Times
bestselling author of Steal Like an Artist and Show Your Work! comes an
interactive journal and all-in-one logbook to get your creative juices flowing,
and keep a record of your ideas and discoveries. The Steal Like an Artist Journal
is the next step in your artistic journey. It combines Austin Kleon’s unique and
compelling ideas with the physical quality that makes journals like Moleskines so
enormously popular. Page after page of ideas, prompts, quotes, and exercises are
like a daily course in creativity. There are lists to fill in—Ten Things I Want to
Learn, Ten Things I Probably Think About More Than the Average Person. Challenges
to take. Illustrated creative exercises—Make a Mixtape (for someone who doesn’t
know you) and Fill in the Speech Balloons. Pro and con charts—What Excites
You?/What Drains You? The journal has an elastic band for place-marking and a
special pocket in the back—a “swipe file” to store bits and pieces of inspiration.
Because if you want to steal like an artist, you need a place to keep your loot.
Show Your Work! Austin Kleon 2014-03-06 A guide to self-promotion explains how to
become more known by letting other artists glean inspiration from one's original
work, sharing illustrations, quotes and stories that demonstrate key strategies in
generosity-based self-promotion. By the best
How To Do The Work Nicole LePera 2021-03-11 THE #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER THE
SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLER 'If LePera's Instagram feed is full of aha moments
illuminating the inner workings of your psyche, the revelations in the book are
more like a full firework display.' Red magazine 'This book is a must-read for
anyone on a path of personal growth.' GABBY BERNSTEIN, author of number one New
York Times bestsellers Super Attractor and The Universe Has Your Back 'The book I
wish I had read in my twenties.' ELIZABETH DAY, author of How to Fail 'How to Do
the Work will transform how you see yourself and your ability to change. I believe
this book could change lives, if not the world.' HOLLY BOURNE, bestselling author
of How Do You Like Me Now? 'Want more from life? Looking for answers? How to Do
the Work will teach you how to find them within yourself. A masterpiece of
empowerment - this book changed my life and, trust me, it'll change yours too.'
MEL ROBBINS, author of The 5 Second Rule As a clinical psychologist, Dr Nicole
LePera found herself frustrated by the limitations of traditional psychotherapy.
Wanting more for her patients - and for herself - she began a journey to develop a
united philosophy of mental, physical and spiritual health that equips people with
the tools necessary to heal themselves. After experiencing the life-changing
results herself, she began to share what she'd learned with others - and The
Holistic Psychologist was born. Now Dr LePera is ready to share her much-requested
protocol with the world. In How to Do the Work, she offers both a manifesto for
self-healing and an essential guide to creating a more vibrant, authentic, and
joyful life. Drawing on the latest research from both scientific research and
healing modalities, Dr LePera helps us recognise how adverse experiences and
trauma in childhood live with us, keeping us stuck engaging in patterns of
codependency, emotional immaturity, and trauma bonds. Unless addressed, these
self-sabotaging behaviours can quickly become cyclical, leaving people feeling
unhappy, unfulfilled, and unwell. In How to Do the Work, Dr LePera offers readers
the support and tools that will allow them to break free from destructive
behaviours to reclaim and recreate their lives. Nothing short of a paradigm shift,
2/7

Downloaded from vstecssingapore.com on August 10, 2022 by guest

this is a celebration of empowerment that will forever change the way we approach
mental wellness and self-care.
Show Your Work! Austin Kleon 2014-03-06 In his New York Times bestseller Steal
Like an Artist, Austin Kleon showed readers how to unlock their creativity by
“stealing” from the community of other movers and shakers. Now, in an even more
forward-thinking and necessary book, he shows how to take that critical next step
on a creative journey—getting known. Show Your Work! is about why generosity
trumps genius. It’s about getting findable, about using the network instead of
wasting time “networking.” It’s not self-promotion, it’s self-discovery—let others
into your process, then let them steal from you. Filled with illustrations,
quotes, stories, and examples, Show Your Work! offers ten transformative rules for
being open, generous, brave, productive. In chapters such as You Don’t Have to Be
a Genius; Share Something Small Every Day; and Stick Around, Kleon creates a
user’s manual for embracing the communal nature of creativity— what he calls the
“ecology of talent.” From broader life lessons about work (you can’t find your
voice if you don’t use it) to the etiquette of sharing—and the dangers of
oversharing—to the practicalities of Internet life (build a good domain name; give
credit when credit is due), it’s an inspiring manifesto for succeeding as any kind
of artist or entrepreneur in the digital age.
Presentation Zen Garr Reynolds 2009-04-15 FOREWORD BY GUY KAWASAKI Presentation
designer and internationally acclaimed communications expert Garr Reynolds,
creator of the most popular Web site on presentation design and delivery on the
Net — presentationzen.com — shares his experience in a provocative mix of
illumination, inspiration, education, and guidance that will change the way you
think about making presentations with PowerPoint or Keynote. Presentation Zen
challenges the conventional wisdom of making "slide presentations" in today’s
world and encourages you to think differently and more creatively about the
preparation, design, and delivery of your presentations. Garr shares lessons and
perspectives that draw upon practical advice from the fields of communication and
business. Combining solid principles of design with the tenets of Zen simplicity,
this book will help you along the path to simpler, more effective presentations.
How to Do Great Work Without Being an Asshole Paul Woods 2019-03-12 It's long been
an accepted, almost celebrated, fact of the creative industries that long hours,
chaotic workflows, and egotistical colleagues are just the price you pay to
produce great work. In fact, this toxic culture is the enemy of creativity, and
with greater accountability and transparency in the industry?—?and more choice for
young talent?—?than ever before, this unsustainable way of doing business is a
ticking time bomb. This is a straight-talking, fun read for all creatives:
Director or junior, at an agency or client-side, working in design, advertising,
publishing, fashion, or film. Packed with anecdotes, self-analysis flowcharts (are
YOU the asshole?!), exercises and action plans for better working practices.
Simple strategies can easily be implemented to create a happier, more productive
team and?—?importantly?—? BETTER WORK!.
Show Your Work Jane Bozarth 2014-04-22 Organizations struggle to capture tacit
knowledge. Workers struggle to find answers and information across organizational
databases and boundaries and silos. New comfort with social sharing, combined with
the proliferation of new social tools, offer easy, useful means of sharing not
just what we do but how we get things done. For the organization this supports
productivity, improves performance, encourages reflective practice, speeds
communication, and helps to surface challenges, bottlenecks, and that elusive
tacit knowledge. For the worker it illuminates strengths, talents, struggles, and
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the reality of how days are spent. For the coworker or colleague it solves a
problem, saves time, or builds on existing knowledge. And for management it helps
to capture who does what, and how, and otherwise makes visible so much of what is
presently opaque. What does showing work mean? It is an image, video, blog post,
or use of another tool, or just talking to describe how you solved a problem, show
how you fixed the machine, tell how you achieved the workaround, explain how you
overcame objections to close the deal, drew the solution to the workflow problem,
or photographed the steps you took as you learned to complete a new task. Some of
the most effective examples of showing work offer someone explaining how/why they
failed, and how they fixed it. Show Your Work offers dozens of examples of
individuals and groups showing their work to the benefit of their organizations,
their industries, and themselves. Show Your Work offers dozens of real examples of
showing work, supported with tips for how to help it happen, how leaders can lead
by showing their own work, and how L&D can extend its reach by showing its own
work and helping others show theirs.
Factfulness Hans Rosling 2020-04-07 INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER “One of the
most important books I’ve ever read—an indispensable guide to thinking clearly
about the world.” – Bill Gates “Hans Rosling tells the story of ‘the secret silent
miracle of human progress’ as only he can. But Factfulness does much more than
that. It also explains why progress is so often secret and silent and teaches
readers how to see it clearly.” —Melinda Gates "Factfulness by Hans Rosling, an
outstanding international public health expert, is a hopeful book about the
potential for human progress when we work off facts rather than our inherent
biases." - Former U.S. President Barack Obama Factfulness: The stress-reducing
habit of only carrying opinions for which you have strong supporting facts. When
asked simple questions about global trends—what percentage of the world’s
population live in poverty; why the world’s population is increasing; how many
girls finish school—we systematically get the answers wrong. So wrong that a
chimpanzee choosing answers at random will consistently outguess teachers,
journalists, Nobel laureates, and investment bankers. In Factfulness, Professor of
International Health and global TED phenomenon Hans Rosling, together with his two
long-time collaborators, Anna and Ola, offers a radical new explanation of why
this happens. They reveal the ten instincts that distort our perspective—from our
tendency to divide the world into two camps (usually some version of us and them)
to the way we consume media (where fear rules) to how we perceive progress
(believing that most things are getting worse). Our problem is that we don’t know
what we don’t know, and even our guesses are informed by unconscious and
predictable biases. It turns out that the world, for all its imperfections, is in
a much better state than we might think. That doesn’t mean there aren’t real
concerns. But when we worry about everything all the time instead of embracing a
worldview based on facts, we can lose our ability to focus on the things that
threaten us most. Inspiring and revelatory, filled with lively anecdotes and
moving stories, Factfulness is an urgent and essential book that will change the
way you see the world and empower you to respond to the crises and opportunities
of the future. --- “This book is my last battle in my life-long mission to fight
devastating ignorance...Previously I armed myself with huge data sets, eye-opening
software, an energetic learning style and a Swedish bayonet for sword-swallowing.
It wasn’t enough. But I hope this book will be.” Hans Rosling, February 2017.
HBR Guide to Better Business Writing (HBR Guide Series) Bryan A. Garner 2013-01-08
DON'T LET YOUR WRITING HOLD YOU BACK. When you’re fumbling for words and pressed
for time, you might be tempted to dismiss good business writing as a luxury. But
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it’s a skill you must cultivate to succeed: You’ll lose time, money, and influence
if your e-mails, proposals, and other important documents fail to win people over.
The HBR Guide to Better Business Writing, by writing expert Bryan A. Garner, gives
you the tools you need to express your ideas clearly and persuasively so clients,
colleagues, stakeholders, and partners will get behind them. This book will help
you: • Push past writer’s block • Grab—and keep—readers’ attention • Earn
credibility with tough audiences • Trim the fat from your writing • Strike the
right tone • Brush up on grammar, punctuation, and usage
The New Rules of Work Alexandra Cavoulacos 2017-04-18 The world of work has
changed. People in previous generations tended to pick one professional path and
stick to it. Switching companies every few years wasn’t the norm, and changing
careers was even rarer. Today’s career trajectories aren’t so scripted and linear.
Technology has given rise to new positions that never before existed, which means
we are choosing from a much broader set of career options—and have even more
opportunities to find work that lights us up. However, we don’t discover and apply
for jobs the same way anymore, and employers don’t find applicants the way they
used to. Isn’t it about time we had a playbook for navigating it all? Kathryn
Minshew and Alexandra Cavoulacos, founders of the popular career website TheMuse,
offer the definitive guide to the modern workplace. Through quick exercises and
structured tips, you will learn: · The New Rules for finding the right path: Sift
through, and narrow today’s ever-growing menu of job and career options, using the
simple step-by-step Muse Method. · The New Rules for landing the perfect job:
Build your personal brand, and communicate exactly how you can contribute and why
your experience is valuable in a way that is sure to get the attention of your
dream employer. Then ace every step of the interview process, from getting a foot
in the door to negotiating your offer. · The New Rules for growing and advancing
in your career: Mastering first impressions, the art of communication, networking,
managing up and other “soft” skills – and make it obvious that whatever level
you’re at, you’re ready to get ahead. Whether you are starting out in your career,
looking to advance, navigating a mid-career shift, or anywhere in between, this is
the book you need to thrive in the New World of Work.
Business Chemistry Kim Christfort 2018-05-22 A guide to putting cognitive
diversity to work Ever wonder what it is that makes two people click or clash? Or
why some groups excel while others fumble? Or how you, as a leader, can make or
break team potential? Business Chemistry holds the answers. Based on extensive
research and analytics, plus years of proven success in the field, the Business
Chemistry framework provides a simple yet powerful way to identify meaningful
differences between people’s working styles. Who seeks possibilities and who seeks
stability? Who values challenge and who values connection? Business Chemistry will
help you grasp where others are coming from, appreciate the value they bring, and
determine what they need in order to excel. It offers practical ways to be more
effective as an individual and as a leader. Imagine you had a more in-depth
understanding of yourself and why you thrive in some work environments and
flounder in others. Suppose you had a clearer view on what to do about it so that
you could always perform at your best. Imagine you had more insight into what
makes people tick and what ticks them off, how some interactions unlock potential
while others shut people down. Suppose you could gain people’s trust, influence
them, motivate them, and get the very most out of your work relationships. Imagine
you knew how to create a work environment where all types of people excel, even if
they have conflicting perspectives, preferences and needs. Suppose you could
activate the potential benefits of diversity on your teams and in your
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organizations, improving collaboration to achieve the group’s collective
potential. Business Chemistry offers all of this--you don’t have to leave it up to
chance, and you shouldn’t. Let this book guide you in creating great chemistry!
The Innovator's DNA Jeff Dyer 2011-07-12 A new classic, cited by leaders and media
around the globe as a highly recommended read for anyone interested in innovation.
In The Innovator’s DNA, authors Jeffrey Dyer, Hal Gregersen, and bestselling
author Clayton Christensen (The Innovator’s Dilemma, The Innovator’s Solution, How
Will You Measure Your Life?) build on what we know about disruptive innovation to
show how individuals can develop the skills necessary to move progressively from
idea to impact. By identifying behaviors of the world’s best innovators—from
leaders at Amazon and Apple to those at Google, Skype, and Virgin Group—the
authors outline five discovery skills that distinguish innovative entrepreneurs
and executives from ordinary managers: Associating, Questioning, Observing,
Networking, and Experimenting. Once you master these competencies (the authors
provide a self-assessment for rating your own innovator’s DNA), the authors
explain how to generate ideas, collaborate to implement them, and build innovation
skills throughout the organization to result in a competitive edge. This
innovation advantage will translate into a premium in your company’s stock
price—an innovation premium—which is possible only by building the code for
innovation right into your organization’s people, processes, and guiding
philosophies. Practical and provocative, The Innovator’s DNA is an essential
resource for individuals and teams who want to strengthen their innovative
prowess.
Art, Inc. Lisa Congdon 2014-08-12 You don't have to starve to be an artist. Build
a career doing what you love. In this practical guide book, professional artist
Lisa Congdon reveals the many ways you can earn a living by making art—through
illustration, licensing, fine art sales, print sales, teaching, and beyond. •
Including industry advice from such successful art-world pros as Nikki McClure,
Mark Hearld, Paula Scher, and more • This art and business book will equip you
with the tools—and the confidence—to turn your passion into a profitable business.
• Chapters on setting actionable goals, diversifying your income, copyrighting
your work, promoting with social media, and so much more A thoughtful gift for
young artists, people interesting in making their passion a profession, and art
and design school graduates. Lisa Congdon's bestselling books, online classes, and
Instagram feed (beloved by 375,000+ fans) have inspired so many people to follow
their creative passions. In this book Condon does what she does best—bring bold
and colorful flair to smart, creative, down-to-earth advice and inspiration.
Who Moved My Cheese? Spencer Johnson 1998-09-08 THE #1 INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER
WITH OVER 28 MILLION COPIES IN PRINT! A timeless business classic, Who Moved My
Cheese? uses a simple parable to reveal profound truths about dealing with change
so that you can enjoy less stress and more success in your work and in your life.
It would be all so easy if you had a map to the Maze. If the same old routines
worked. If they'd just stop moving "The Cheese." But things keep changing... Most
people are fearful of change, both personal and professional, because they don't
have any control over how or when it happens to them. Since change happens either
to the individual or by the individual, Dr. Spencer Johnson, the coauthor of the
multimillion bestseller The One Minute Manager, uses a deceptively simple story to
show that when it comes to living in a rapidly changing world, what matters most
is your attitude. Exploring a simple way to take the fear and anxiety out of
managing the future, Who Moved My Cheese? can help you discover how to anticipate,
acknowledge, and accept change in order to have a positive impact on your job,
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your relationships, and every aspect of your life.
Steal Like an Artist 10th Anniversary Gift Edition with a New Afterword by the
Author Austin Kleon 2022-03-15 A 10th anniversary deluxe edition of the
bestselling book to inspire creativity for artists and creatives of all types: an
oversized hardcover with ribbon marker, hand-drawn endpapers, and a new afterword
by the author.
Start With Why Simon Sinek 2011-10-06 Simon Sinek's recent video on 'The
Millennial Question' went viral with over 150 million views. Start with Why is a
global bestseller and the TED Talk based on it is the third most watched of all
time. Why are some people and organisations more inventive, pioneering and
successful than others? And why are they able to repeat their success again and
again? In business, it doesn't matter what you do, it matters WHY you do it. Start
with Why analyses leaders like Martin Luther King Jr and Steve Jobs and discovers
that they all think in the same way - they all started with why. Simon Sinek
explains the framework needed for businesses to move past knowing what they do to
how they do it, and then to ask the more important question-WHY? Why do we do what
we do? Why do we exist? Learning to ask these questions can unlock the secret to
inspirational business. Sinek explains what it truly takes to lead and inspire and
how anyone can learn how to do it.
The Acts of the Apostles P.D. James 1999-01-01 Acts is the sequel to Luke's gospel
and tells the story of Jesus's followers during the 30 years after his death. It
describes how the 12 apostles, formerly Jesus's disciples, spread the message of
Christianity throughout the Mediterranean against a background of persecution.
With an introduction by P.D. James
Innovating Luis Perez-Breva 2018-08-28 Innovating is for doers: you don't need to
wait for an earth-shattering idea, but can build one with a hunch and scale it up
to impact. Innovation is the subject of countless books and courses, but there's
very little out there about how you actually innovate. Innovation and
entrepreneurship are not one and the same, although aspiring innovators often
think of them that way. They are told to get an idea and a team and to build a
show-and-tell for potential investors. In Innovating, Luis Perez-Breva describes
another approach—a doer's approach developed over a decade at MIT and
internationally in workshops, classes, and companies. He shows that to start
innovating it doesn't require an earth-shattering idea; all it takes is a hunch.
Anyone can do it. By prototyping a problem and learning by being wrong, innovating
can be scaled up to make an impact. As Perez-Breva demonstrates, "no thing is new"
at the outset of what we only later celebrate as innovation. In Innovating, the
process—illustrated by unique and dynamic artwork—is shown to be empirical,
experimental, nonlinear, and incremental. You give your hunch the structure of a
problem. Anything can be a part. Your innovating accrues other people's knowledge
and skills. Perez-Breva describes how to create a kit for innovating, and outlines
questions that will help you think in new ways. Finally, he shows how to
systematize what you've learned: to advocate, communicate, scale up, manage
innovating continuously, and document—“you need a notebook to converse with
yourself,” he advises. Everyone interested in innovating also needs to read this
book.
Mindset Carol Dweck 2012-02-02 World-renowned Stanford University psychologist
Carol Dweck, in decades of research on achievement and success, has discovered a
truly groundbreaking idea-the power of our mindset. Dweck explains why it's not
just our abilities and talent that bring us success-but whether we approach them
with a fixed or growth mindset. She makes clear why praising intelligence and
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ability doesn't foster self-esteem and lead to accomplishment, but may actually
jeopardize success. With the right mindset, we can motivate our kids and help them
to raise their grades, as well as reach our own goals-personal and professional.
Dweck reveals what all great parents, teachers, CEOs, and athletes already know:
how a simple idea about the brain can create a love of learning and a resilience
that is the basis of great accomplishment in every area.
Data Feminism Catherine D'Ignazio 2020-03-31 A new way of thinking about data
science and data ethics that is informed by the ideas of intersectional feminism.
Today, data science is a form of power. It has been used to expose injustice,
improve health outcomes, and topple governments. But it has also been used to
discriminate, police, and surveil. This potential for good, on the one hand, and
harm, on the other, makes it essential to ask: Data science by whom? Data science
for whom? Data science with whose interests in mind? The narratives around big
data and data science are overwhelmingly white, male, and techno-heroic. In Data
Feminism, Catherine D'Ignazio and Lauren Klein present a new way of thinking about
data science and data ethics—one that is informed by intersectional feminist
thought. Illustrating data feminism in action, D'Ignazio and Klein show how
challenges to the male/female binary can help challenge other hierarchical (and
empirically wrong) classification systems. They explain how, for example, an
understanding of emotion can expand our ideas about effective data visualization,
and how the concept of invisible labor can expose the significant human efforts
required by our automated systems. And they show why the data never, ever “speak
for themselves.” Data Feminism offers strategies for data scientists seeking to
learn how feminism can help them work toward justice, and for feminists who want
to focus their efforts on the growing field of data science. But Data Feminism is
about much more than gender. It is about power, about who has it and who doesn't,
and about how those differentials of power can be challenged and changed.
Storytelling with Data Cole Nussbaumer Knaflic 2015-10-09 Don't simply show your
data—tell a story with it! Storytelling with Data teaches you the fundamentals of
data visualization and how to communicate effectively with data. You'll discover
the power of storytelling and the way to make data a pivotal point in your story.
The lessons in this illuminative text are grounded in theory, but made accessible
through numerous real-world examples—ready for immediate application to your next
graph or presentation. Storytelling is not an inherent skill, especially when it
comes to data visualization, and the tools at our disposal don't make it any
easier. This book demonstrates how to go beyond conventional tools to reach the
root of your data, and how to use your data to create an engaging, informative,
compelling story. Specifically, you'll learn how to: Understand the importance of
context and audience Determine the appropriate type of graph for your situation
Recognize and eliminate the clutter clouding your information Direct your
audience's attention to the most important parts of your data Think like a
designer and utilize concepts of design in data visualization Leverage the power
of storytelling to help your message resonate with your audience Together, the
lessons in this book will help you turn your data into high impact visual stories
that stick with your audience. Rid your world of ineffective graphs, one exploding
3D pie chart at a time. There is a story in your data—Storytelling with Data will
give you the skills and power to tell it!
Newspaper Blackout Austin Kleon 2014-03-18 Poet and cartoonist Austin Kleon has
discovered a new way to read between the lines. Armed with a daily newspaper and a
permanent marker, he constructs through deconstruction—eliminating the words he
doesn't need to create a new art form: Newspaper Blackout poetry. Highly original,
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Kleon's verse ranges from provocative to lighthearted, and from moving to
hysterically funny, and undoubtedly entertaining. The latest creations in a long
history of "found art," Newspaper Blackout will challenge you to find new meaning
in the familiar and inspiration from the mundane. Newspaper Blackout contains
original poems by Austin Kleon, as well as submissions from readers of Kleon's
popular online blog and a handy appendix on how to create your own blackout
poetry.
The World Book Encyclopedia 2002 An encyclopedia designed especially to meet the
needs of elementary, junior high, and senior high school students.
Anything You Want Derek Sivers 2015-09-15 You can follow the beaten path and call
yourself an entrepreneur or you can blaze your own trail and really be one. When
Derek Sivers started CD Baby, he wasn’t planning on building a major business. He
was a successful independent musician who just wanted to sell his CDs online. When
no one would help him do it, he set out on his own and built an online store from
scratch. He started in 1998 by helping his friends sell their CDs. In 2000, he
hired his first employee. Eight years later, he sold CD Baby for $22 million.
Sivers didn’t need a business plan, and neither do you. You don’t need to think
big; in fact, it’s better if you don’t. Start with what you have, care about your
customers more than yourself, and run your business like you don’t need the money.
Summary of "The 5-Second Rule" by Mel Robbins - Free book by QuickRead.com
QuickRead Want more free books like this? Download our app for free at
https://www.QuickRead.com/App and get access to hundreds of free book and
audiobook summaries. The easy-to-follow guide to learning how to awaken your inner
passions and become influential at work, step out of your comfort zone, and
control your emotions to help with addictions and depression. Description The 5second rule is the opportunity to bring change in your life by teaching you one
simple thing: HOW to change. By counting backward from five, you will learn how to
wake up your inner genius, leader, rock star, athlete, artist, or whatever passion
you have inside. Full of real-life testimonies of people who used this rule in
unique ways to take charge of their lives, you can adopt this technique as well to
change the trajectory of your life. Use the technique in a variety of ways: become
influential at work, step out of your comfort zone, become more effective at
networking, self-monitor as well as control your emotions and help with addictions
and depressions. Similar to Nike’s tagline “Just Do It!” which refers to what you
need to do, the 5-second rule tells you how to do it. By using the word “just,”
Nike acknowledges that we all struggle with pushing ourselves to be better and
that we are not alone in this struggle. It acknowledges that we all need a push
sometimes to get started, and by using the 5-second rule Meg Robbins helps give
you that push!
Creative Strategy and the Business of Design Douglas Davis 2016-06-14 The Business
Skills Every Creative Needs! Remaining relevant as a creative professional takes
more than creativity--you need to understand the language of business. The problem
is that design school doesn't teach the strategic language that is now essential
to getting your job done. Creative Strategy and the Business of Design fills that
void and teaches left-brain business skills to right-brain creative thinkers.
Inside, you'll learn about the business objectives and marketing decisions that
drive your creative work. The curtain's been pulled away as marketing-speak and
business jargon are translated into tools to help you: Understand client requests
from a business perspective Build a strategic framework to inspire visual concepts
Increase your relevance in an evolving industry Redesign your portfolio to
showcase strategic thinking Win new accounts and grow existing relationships You
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already have the creativity; now it's time to gain the business insight. Once you
understand what the people across the table are thinking, you'll be able to think
how they think to do what we do.
Old In Art School Nell Irvin Painter 2018-06-19 A finalist for the National Book
Critics Circle Award, this memoir of one woman's later in life career change is “a
smart, funny and compelling case for going after your heart's desires, no matter
your age” (Essence). Following her retirement from Princeton University,
celebrated historian Dr. Nell Irvin Painter surprised everyone in her life by
returning to school––in her sixties––to earn a BFA and MFA in painting. In Old in
Art School, she travels from her beloved Newark to the prestigious Rhode Island
School of Design; finds meaning in the artists she loves, even as she comes to
understand how they may be undervalued; and struggles with the unstable balance
between the pursuit of art and the inevitable, sometimes painful demands of a life
fully lived. How are women and artists seen and judged by their age, looks, and
race? What does it mean when someone says, “You will never be an artist”? Who
defines what an artist is and all that goes with such an identity, and how are
these ideas tied to our shared conceptions of beauty, value, and difference?
Bringing to bear incisive insights from two careers, Painter weaves a frank,
funny, and often surprising tale of her move from academia to art in this
"glorious achievement––bighearted and critical, insightful and entertaining. This
book is a cup of courage for everyone who wants to change their lives" (Tayari
Jones, author of An American Marriage).
The Five Love Languages Gary Chapman 2016-06-30 In The 5 Love Languages, you will
discover the secret that has transformed millions of relationships worldwide.
Whether your relationship is flourishing or failing, Dr. Gary Chapman s proven
approach to showing and receiving love will help you experience deeper and richer
levels of intimacy with your partner starting today.
The 4-hour Workweek Timothy Ferriss 2009 An edition expanded with more than 100
pages of new content offers a blueprint for a better life, whether one's dream is
escaping the rat race, experiencing high-end world travel, earning a monthly fivefigure income with zero management or just living more and working less.
Impact Evaluation in Practice, Second Edition Paul J. Gertler 2016-09-12 The
second edition of the Impact Evaluation in Practice handbook is a comprehensive
and accessible introduction to impact evaluation for policy makers and development
practitioners. First published in 2011, it has been used widely across the
development and academic communities. The book incorporates real-world examples to
present practical guidelines for designing and implementing impact evaluations.
Readers will gain an understanding of impact evaluations and the best ways to use
them to design evidence-based policies and programs. The updated version covers
the newest techniques for evaluating programs and includes state-of-the-art
implementation advice, as well as an expanded set of examples and case studies
that draw on recent development challenges. It also includes new material on
research ethics and partnerships to conduct impact evaluation. The handbook is
divided into four sections: Part One discusses what to evaluate and why; Part Two
presents the main impact evaluation methods; Part Three addresses how to manage
impact evaluations; Part Four reviews impact evaluation sampling and data
collection. Case studies illustrate different applications of impact evaluations.
The book links to complementary instructional material available online, including
an applied case as well as questions and answers. The updated second edition will
be a valuable resource for the international development community, universities,
and policy makers looking to build better evidence around what works in
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forward-thinking and necessary book, he shows how to take that critical next step
on a creative journey—getting known. Show Your Work! is about why generosity
trumps genius. It’s about getting findable, about using the network instead of
wasting time “networking.” It’s not self-promotion, it’s self-discovery—let others
into your process, then let them steal from you. Filled with illustrations,
quotes, stories, and examples, Show Your Work! offers ten transformative rules for
being open, generous, brave, productive. In chapters such as You Don’t Have to Be
a Genius; Share Something Small Every Day; and Stick Around, Kleon creates a
user’s manual for embracing the communal nature of creativity— what he calls the
“ecology of talent.” From broader life lessons about work (you can’t find your
voice if you don’t use it) to the etiquette of sharing—and the dangers of
oversharing—to the practicalities of Internet life (build a good domain name; give
credit when credit is due), it’s an inspiring manifesto for succeeding as any kind
of artist or entrepreneur in the digital age.

development.
The Product Book: How to Become a Great Product Manager Product School 2017-05
"Nobody asked you to show up." Every experienced product manager has heard some
version of those words at some point in their career. Think about a company.
Engineers build the product. Designers make sure it has a great user experience
and looks good. Marketing makes sure customers know about the product. Sales get
potential customers to open their wallets to buy the product. What more does a
company need? What does a product manager do? Based upon Product School's
curriculum, which has helped thousands of students become great product managers,
The Product Book answers that question. Filled with practical advice, best
practices, and expert tips, this book is here to help you succeed!
Show Your Work! Austin Kleon 2014-03-06 In his New York Times bestseller Steal
Like an Artist, Austin Kleon showed readers how to unlock their creativity by
“stealing” from the community of other movers and shakers. Now, in an even more
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